
                                       

 

“Cycle rally” 

On June 3, 2023, the NSS cell of the College of Horticulture, Anand Agriculture University organized a 

cycle rally to commemorate World Cycle Day. The program began with clear instructions by program 

officer, Dr. Prity Kumari, to all the volunteers regarding the designated routes and their roles in providing 

voluntary assistance, including serving water to the participants along the 3-kilometer rally. The primary 

goal of the rally was to promote cycling as a sustainable and health-conscious means of transportation. The 

rally aimed to raise awareness about the positive impact of cycling on the environment by reducing harmful 

emissions and contributing to a greener planet. This rally was also aligned perfectly with the objectives of 

the Fit India Movement by encouraging individuals to adopt an active and fit lifestyle. By emphasizing these 

benefits, the program aimed to inspire a wider adoption of cycling as a responsible and beneficial lifestyle 

choice. Total 42 NSS Volunteers have participated in the programme.  

GLIMPSES OF PROGRAMME 
 

 

 
 

  

 

NATIONAL SERVICE SCHEME 

COLLEGE OF HORTICULTURE 

ANAND AGRICULTURAL UNIVERSITY 
 


